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Kiley Management Moves to Troy, Michigan

Troy, Michigan — Kiley Management, Michigan's Premier Real Estate and Property
Management Company, is excited to announce its relocation to a new office space in Troy,
Michigan, effective January 1, 2024. The company's new address is 801 W Big Beaver Road,
Suite 300, Troy, Ml 48084.

This strategic move represents a significant milestone for Kiley Management as it continues to
grow and evolve. The new location not only provides a fresh and improved space for the team
but also underscores the company's commitment to delivering exceptional service to its clients.

Ken Kiley, the President/CEO of The Kiley Organization, expressed his enthusiasm about the
move, stating, "We are thrilled to embark on this new chapter in our company's journey. The
decision to move to Troy, Michigan, aligns with our vision for expansion and growth. Our new
location will enhance our operational efficiency and allow us to better serve our clients."

Despite the change in address, Kiley Management emphasizes that its dedication to providing
top-notch service remains unwavering. The company's phone number (248-509-4560), email
address (home@kileymgmt.com), and website (https://kileymgmt.com) will remain unchanged,
ensuring a seamless transition for clients and partners.

"We want to assure our clients that the essence of Kiley Management—our commitment to
excellence, reliability, and collaboration—remains steadfast. We look forward to continuing our

successful partnerships in our new and improved space," added Ken Kiley.

The new office offers a modern and professional environment that reflects Kiley Management's
dedication to creating a positive and productive workspace.

For more information about Kiley Management, please call 248-509-4560 or email
mediarelations@thekileyorganization.com.
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